
24 November 2016 

MBA & EMBA Program                                                                                                                         School of Business & Economics 

 
Attention!!! 

MBA & EMBA  STUDENTS!!! 
On Friday, 25 November 2016, MBA & EMBA classes will 
be held as per regular schedule. 
**** 
Please, note that the Undergraduate admission test- 
Spring 2017 will be held on the same day. Students are 
requested to bear student id and cooperate the security 
personnel to enter into the campus. 
 Thank you!                                                                  Dr. Muslima Zahan  
                                                                                                     Director 
                                                                                          MBA & EMBA Programs                                                                                                                         
 
 


